
Welcome to the new school year!    
 
To request course changes, please scan the QR code below. The Google Course Change Request 
form will be open from Tuesday, Sept. 3rd  at noon until Friday, Sept. 6th.   
 
Important Notes: 

• Priority: Class space is extremely tight and there is very limited availability. Changes are 
made based on priority. When possible, students will be placed on a waitlist. Due to the 
high volume of requests, we cannot provide updates. You will be notified via the email 
you provide if your course changes are approved. 

• Course Changes: Please be aware that changing a course may alter the order or teacher 

of your other classes. 

• Study Block Requests: Grade 11 or 12 students may request one study block. Parental 
permission may be required.  During study blocks, students will be required to sign in to 
the library and work independently, or collaborate with a teacher in a classroom or be 
off campus.  

• Waitlist: If you were on the waitlist from June and still wish to make changes, you MUST 
resubmit a course change form. If you do not, your name will be removed from June's 
waitlist. 

 

 
 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 🙂 
 
 


